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14 July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today, your child will be coming home with their annual report and attendance information for the 
academic year 2022/23. For pupils in Year 2 and Year 6, please also find enclosed a copy of relevant SATs 
data. For pupils in Year 1, your child’s phonic screening assessment result will also be enclosed.  
 
If you wish to discuss your child’s report with your class teacher, do make contact as soon as possible. If 
you have any concerns relating to Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND), please do not 
hesitate to make contact with me, as SENDCO.  
 
Next year, we will be reviewing our reporting procedures so that we can provide you with more regular 
updates on your child’s progress and attainment. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher/SENCO  
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